
5/25/25 
Letter of Support 
Farrier Care 

To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Chris Dawson and I am a farrier servicing the Illinois and
Colorado areas for the past three years. I was trained at E.L.P. O. In
Colorado prior to starting my own farrier practice.

I have serviced the horses in Wendy's care at Serenity in Janesville and
also horses in Harvard Illinois and Clinton Wisconsin under Wendy's
supervision for the last year. The horses have always been well cared for
as Wendy has provided veterinary services, shelter and food to meet each
animals needs. The horses are in good weight and worked with to
overcome any behavioral issues that may arise in regards to being
handled by humans. Wendy has been responsive to suggestions in regards
to any additional needs the horses may require for extra shoeing packages
pertaining to that individual animal. In short, she is a responsible horse
owner. 

If you have any further questions, I can be reached at 779.238.2750.

Sincerely,

Chris Dawson 


